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Date: 19/01/2024 

To: NOK, POA & Families 

Subject: Masks  
Hi To All Family Members and NOK’s  

This memo is to inform you of changes regarding wearing of masks when visiting Edgarley 
Assisted Living.  

As of the 19/01/2024 when you are visiting Edgarley you will no longer be required to wear 
masks. It is still asked that if you have any signs or symptoms of cold or flu or other infection 
that could be passed on, please refrain from visiting. A supply mask will still be available for 
visitors if you still wish to wear one.  

Please if we all remain vigilant hopefully, we can stay out of masks for longer than last 
attempt.   

Visitation of Family Members, NOK and friends will be still be required to attend to a RAT 
test before visiting. Please continue with antiseptic hand rub before entering the facility and 
on leaving.   

Also, if possible, can you please pass onto any friends that may wish to visit, this 
information. We will continue to update you if any further changes occur.  

Many thanks to all NOK, POA and Families for your support throughout the ongoing 
changes.  

Many Thanks  

Trish McKenzie IPC Lead 


